
SCC Meeting - Aspen Elementary - 11/11/15 
  
In attendance:  Ryan Higgins, Brad Davies, Lynnette Kelly, Kristen Cottrell, 
Aimee Allen, Christine Craddock, Hiedi Blackwelder 
  
Minutes Read – We discussed increasing the size of council to include 
Heidi Blackwelder.  Dates for future meetings were agreed upon.  Results 
of Sage testing were reviewed. A discussion was held about the programs 
SCC is funding such as Stars and Take Home Reading.  Funding for 
professional development was discussed with teachers at faculty meeting. 
  
Digital Citizenship, Safe Technology 
Ensure K-2 students use unique log in through ASD website 
Ensure student safety online 
Teacher training on safe use of internet 
NetSmartz assembly 
Teacher attentiveness when students are using Kindles, etc. 
Share online safety information with parents 
  
Mr. Higgins volunteered to collect information for the report.  This will then 
be presented to Mr. Davies. 
  
An article about the best kinds of development was discussed.  
  
Next meeting – Jan. 13th 
  
Move to adjourn meeting by Hiedi Blackwelder; seconded by Christine 
Craddock 
 


